
 

 

Welcome to Primary 2 

June 2021 

We are looking forward to seeing you all in August back in 

The Bays in Primary 2. We can’t wait to see how much you 

have grown since Primary 1 and are so excited to continue all 

the fun and excitement, learning together.  
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Here are Miss Limond and Miss Sinclair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Limond teaches on a Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and 

Friday. Miss Sinclair will teach Primary 2 on a Wednesday. 

Primary 2 will enter through the infant 

playground door. Remember we have no lines. 

At 9am when the doors open you come 

straight in to your classroom where lots of 

activities will be ready for you. 
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Mrs Hall is excited to return to Primary 2 and meet her 

new class and Miss Spence/Mr Ward will teach on Fridays. 
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Mrs Knight can’t wait to meet you all in 

August! 

On a Wednesday Afternoon you will be 

taught by 
  Mr Ward, Miss Spence & Miss Fraser 

 

  

 

 

 
We will be Learning Outdoors focusing on PE, 

Technologies and Problem Solving.  
 

On a Wednesday, please come dressed for the 

outdoors, sun and rain, wearing appropriate 

clothing. This may be warm joggers/shorts 

and trainers, with a school jumper or 

cardigan. 
 

Please bring a healthy snack for break time 

and a labelled bottle of water.  
 

Every other day our school uniform is grey 

trousers/ skirt/ shorts with a white shirt and 

red tie or white polo shirt and red 

jumper/cardigan.   
 

P2 will eat lunch in the dining hall.   
 

Please bring a healthy snack for break time 

and a labelled bottle of water.  
 

PE kit is black or red shorts and a white polo 

shirt with trainers/plimsolls.  No black soles 

please as they mark the gym hall floors. 
 

We have a ‘no-jewellery’ policy for PE 

including earrings.  On non-PE days, only 

stud earrings are allowed.   

 


